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The next meeting of the Johanna Shine Tent 96 will 
be held on Wednesday, October 15, 2014 at 1:30 at 
Round Table Pizza (3325 Retail Drive)  at the north 
end of Carson City, Nevada. 

We have also set a meeting date in December, to be 
held at Marsha Strand’s home in Dayton, Nevada. 
Details will follow. 

In August we met at the Round Table Pizza and have 
a great turn-out.  

We are working on getting a group to participate in 
the Reno Veterans Day Parade. If you have any 
questions regarding this please contact: Marsha 
Strand  
775-742-8466 
mastrand@yahoo.com 

At our meeting we were privileged to have two 
brothers from THE GENERAL WILLIAM 
PASSMORE CARLIN CAMP 25, 
John A. Riggs, Camp Commander, William 
Passmore Carlin, Camp -25 
Sons of Union Veterans of the Civil War 
Brian I. Worcester, Camp-25, Secretary - Treasurer.  
 
They made a presentation/gift of two flag stands from 
the Woman auxillary of the Grand Army of the 
Republic. 
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John Riggs Camp Commander, William Passmore Carlin, Camp -
25 and Phyllis Moats President Johana Shine Tent 96 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Our Thanks go out to SUVCW Camp-25  
 
Hope to see you all on Wednesday. 
Phyllis Moats 
President  
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